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19 March 2018 

 

 

 

Email:   

 

Dear  

 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 9806 

 

I refer to your Official Information Act request seeking the following information from Canterbury DHB, pertaining 

to if you have an accident in New Zealand that requires surgery. I note that you are a NZ resident.  

 

 Will the surgery fees be paid by ACC? 

 

Surgery required as a result of the accident will be funded by ACC.  

 

 Any cost that I would have to contribute? 

 

Appointments such as GP visits or Allied Health appointments such as Physiotherapy or Occupational therapy may 

require a co-payment from yourself. 

 

There is additional information available on the Canterbury HealthInfo website around ‘ACC help after an injury’ 
https://www.healthinfo.org.nz and on the ACC website https://www.acc.co.nz/  

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 

website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

General Manager  

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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